
Untitled
Subject: lot 30

Dear Mr Secretary 
May i say a big thank you to your club and especially Kevin Tipple for such
a wonderful day,
after winning lot 30 in your recent auction.A morning flight at Pink footed
geese.
 
A phone call from Kevin came on the Wednesday evening could i make Friday 
morning as the geese were in.
Could i meet him at the foot of the Haddiscoe dam at 0545,of course I will 
be there, where the hell is it.
I left Whittlesey at 0300 and was at the meeting point rigged and spurred 
by 0500.
 
The first thing Kevin said as we shook hands was the winds in the wrong 
direction,but with the decoys out
and Kevin's some what different goose call all went as planned.
 
It was a very memorable day that i wont forget for a long long time.
 
Thank you once again.
 
Best Regards
 
Ernie Taylor 
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